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February 9,1994
C94-0171. GWC

,

Mr. Charles E. MacDonald, Chief
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Transportatica Branch
Division o Industrial and Medical Nuclear Safety, NMSSSr

Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. MacDonald:

Subject: Certificate of Compliance #71-9184

The above referenced certificate of compliance for the model PAS-1 cask is due to expire on
April 30,1994. VECTRA Technologies requests that this certificate be renewed for another term
with the only change,in what seems like a never ending evolution, being that of our company
name and address. With the acquisition of ABB/Impell by Pacific Nuclear, on January 1,1994, t

the company became known as VECTRA Technologies,Inc. The name and address on the above
referenced certificate of compliance should be changed as follows:

From: Nuclear Packaging, Inc. To: VECTRA Technologies, Inc._
,

1010 South 336th Street One Harbison Way, Suite 209 '

Federal Way, WA 98003 Columbia, S.C. 29212-3408
:

The responsibility for this certificate of compliance has been transferred to the Columbia, South
!Carolina office. Please send any future correspondence regarding this document to my attention

at the Columbia address.
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Thank you in advance for your time and prompt consideration of this request. If you have any
questions, or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at telephone

'
number (803) 781-0426.

Sincerely,

LN Ua. C1- -

G. Wes. Caughman, P.E.
Manager of Licensing and Design
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pc: P. Denault
M. Carson
D. Murnane
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